
Love is patient, love is kind. It does
not envy, it does not boast, it is not

proud. It does not dishonour others,
it is not self-seeking, it is not easily

angered, it keeps no record of
wrongs. Love does not delight in evil
but rejoices with the truth. It always

protects, always trusts, always hopes,
always perseveres. Love never fails.”

Corinthians 13: 4-8
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October 23rd-27th
Half-term

November 4th
Diwali Parade - Northampton

What a fantastic turn out for our first Book and
Biscuit of the year. Thank you so much to those that

came and read with their child. Tea was served,
coffee was drank and biscuits disappeared faster

than I ever could have imagined. 

BOOK AND BISCUIT

November 3rd
Mufti and cake sale for
Cynthia Spencer

The next Book and Biscuit is all of Nightingale
House (Yellow) on Friday 8th December at

2.45pm

November 13th-17th
Anti-bullying week

November 17th
Children in Need

November 13th
Odd Socks Day

November 24th
Non-uniform - Christmas
Hamper donation
November 29th
Rockingham Clarinet Concert
November 30th
Sulgrave Holdenby House Trip 
December 1st
Hawking House Charity Day



WALTER TULL WORKSHOP

CLARINET CONCERT

The children in Rockingham class have all
been learning the clarinet as part of a
programme with NMPAT ( please don’t
forget your clarinets on Wednesdays). In
their final week, the children will perform
a live show for us. The parents of
Rockingham class are invited to watch
this performance in the school hall on
Wednesday 29th November at 9.30am. 

On Tuesday, the whole school was
fortunate to have a member of

Northampton Town FC present a
worship all about Walter Tull and Black

History Month

Year 6 then had a workshop that allowed them
to explore Walter Tull’s life further and what life
was like for the first British black army officer.
Well done to our Year 6s for representing our

school brilliantly - the presenter said they were
a credit to our school.

HARVEST FESTIVAL

On Thursday we had our first church service of the year - harvest.
The children did a fantastic job reading through lots of
information about harvest and singing all their autumn
favourites like CONKERS!

During the festival, we also said our goodbyes to Miss Clavey and
Mrs Holland. The choir had been practising with Aimee Egan to
surprise these wonderful teachers with the send off they deserve.

 Good luck to both of you and we will wish miss you dearly.

DIWALI PARADE
As mentioned in last week’s newsletter,
Lamport class created lights for the
Northampton Diwali Parade which will
take place on Saturday 4th November.
This is just a reminder that we would love
as many of Lamport Class and anyone
else) to join us for the parade. More
details about times and location will be
available after half-term. 



If you wish to sign up for Spanish
club please see the link below.

https://www.kidslingo.co.uk/area/
spanish-classes-northampton-s-

w-towcester-olney/

SCHOOL PLACES

Do you know any families that
would like a Reception place next
September? 
Please let them know about us
and to book a tour by contacting
the office on 01604731172.
We also have limited spaces in
other year groups. 

If you wish to sign up for any
clubs run by Rhino or to book
any wraparound care please

visit:
https://rhinosportsacademy.co.u

k/kislingbury/


